
April 1, 2025

To whom it may concern,

I, Alana Blowers am resigning from my 1:1 Teacher Aide position at Glen-Worden

Elementary School for the Scotia-Glenville Schools. Today, April 1, 2025 will start my 2 week

notice. My last day will be April 15, 2025. Thank you for this opportunity to work for the district.

Thank you

alana Blowers
Alana Blowers


